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1) QUESTION:  “Is the fire alarm system surface mounted?  Are the existing lead-based paint and/or 
asbestos-containing materials still suspected to be present in the buildings (4,5, and 6) expected to be 
encountered during the course of this work?” 
 
Answer:  See revised Statement of Work provided with Amendment A00001 for revised language at 
paragraph 3.12.  The fire alarm systems are already installed in Buildings 4, 5 and 6.  This task is to 
interconnect these alarm systems with the fire alarm system at the main campus of Asheville.  As such, 
we do not anticipate encountering any lead-based paint or asbestos-containing materials during the course 
of this work.  If the vendor suspects any disturbance, or plans on disturbing any suspected materials, 
please immediately contact the Contracting Officer’s Representative for further guidance PRIOR to 
commencing that portion of the work. 
 


